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Exhibiting Artwork  
 
All artwork will be reviewed for exhibition consideration. The Prince William Public 
Libraries (Library) endeavors to present a broad spectrum of opinions and viewpoints, 
however, exhibition does not imply endorsement by the Library or the Library Board of 
Trustees. The Library reserves the right to deny use of the space. The Library’s 
decision on what will be displayed in its exhibit spaces will be final. 
 
The artist is responsible for delivery of all selected artwork as well as pick up of artwork 
when the exhibit is over. The branch will decide placement of the intended artwork. 
Artists may list sale prices for displayed artwork, with any sales taking place outside of 
library property. Artists agree to indemnify and hold harmless Prince William County 
Government from any and all damage to artwork displayed in library spaces. The Library 
may include information about the current exhibit on the library’s website, posters, and 
various other media outlets where the library advertises. Any outside advertising is the 
responsibility of the artist. 
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